
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
City Manager's Office 100 Avenida Presidio San Clemente, California 92672 

PRESS RELEASE  
CITY OF SAN CLEMENTE 
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

JAMES MAKSHANOFF, CITY MANAGER 
 
     Contact: Laura Ferguson, Public Information Officer 

        (949) 361-8254 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      

 
AVENIDA DEL MAR CLOSURE AND SC TROLLEY DETOUR PLANNED  
TO ACCOMMODATE THE ANNUAL SAN CLEMENTE FIESTA EVENT 

 
August 7, 2017…San Clemente, California…The City of San Clemente will close Avenida Del 

Mar and portions of Calle Seville and Ola Vista on Saturday, August 12th at 6:00 p.m. and the 

closure will remain in effect until the evening of Sunday, August 13th to accommodate the San 

Clemente Fiesta Music Festival, coordinated by the San Clemente Chamber of Commerce. The 

City of San Clemente is a sponsor of the annual Fiesta—now in its 64th year—and held from 9:00 

a.m. to 7:00 p.m. in the 100 and 200 blocks of Avenida Del Mar.  

There is no admission to attend the Fiesta, and free shuttle service will be available from 

the San Clemente High School at 700 Avenida Pico from 9:30 a.m. until 6:30 p.m. Due to large 

attendance each year, the City encourages people to use the complimentary shuttle provided by 

the Chamber or ride the City’s free San Clemente Trolley service which runs from 10:00 a.m. until 

8:00 p.m. on Sunday.  The regular trolley route will be modified with a detour and temporary 

stops from Saturday, August 12th at 6:00 p.m. through the end of the day on Sunday, August 13th.  

 For more information, call the Chamber at (949) 492-1131 or visit www.scchamber.com. 

#   #   # 
(See map)  

 



___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
City Manager's Office 100 Avenida Presidio San Clemente, California 92672 

 
 
 

 
 


